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July 23, 2024 

LANE CLOSURES ON  
HUNTINGWOOD DRIVE FROM WARDEN AVENUE 

TO BIRCHMOUNT ROAD 
 

Contract: 23ECS-RD-08MR   
Start Date: July 2, 2024  End Date: July 26, 2024 

New End Date: August 10, 2024 
 

The City of Toronto previously notified residents regarding lane closures on Huntingwood Drive from 
Warden Avenue to Birchmount Road for the ongoing road rehabilitation and bike lane improvements. 
To adhere to work-zone regulations and maintain both public safety and the safe flow of vehicular 
traffic, the eastbound and westbound lane closure have been extended until August 10, 2024.  
 
Please plan your daily driving activities accordingly. Local traffic will be restricted to the residents of 
Huntingwood Drive. 
 
For your convenience, the TTC’s approved bus diversion map is attached. 
 
Your continued support is greatly appreciated as we work diligently to complete this significant 
project. 

MAP OF WORK AREA 

 
NEED MORE INFORMATION? 
If you have questions about this construction project, please contact staff listed below. If you need to 
speak with staff on the construction site – please ask for the site inspector, respect physical 
distancing and wear a mask.  

Project Manager Major_Roads_Enquiries@toronto.ca  
TTY Hearing Impaired Service 416-338-0889  

(Daily, 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., closed holidays) 
General inquiries 311 
Website toronto.ca/scarborough-agincourt 

Toronto.ca/huntingwood 
___________________________________________________________________________ 
Thank you for your patience.  Building a great city takes time. Better infrastructure for all of us is worth the wait. 

mailto:Major_Roads_Enquiries@toronto.ca
https://www.toronto.ca/city-government/data-research-maps/neighbourhoods-communities/ward-profiles/ward-22-scarborough-agincourt/
https://www.toronto.ca/community-people/get-involved/public-consultations/infrastructure-projects/huntingwood-drive-road-upgrades/


                                        
 

 

 
 

 

   

Publish date: May 3, 2024 

Diversion  
Notice 
City of Toronto – Road Closure – Road Rehabiltation 

Date:    7 a.m. May 6 to 3 p.m. July 31, 2024  August 10,2024(Extended) 

Location:   Huntingwood Drive – Birchmount Road to Warden Avenue. 

Scope of work:            Road rehabilitation works 

Divisions: Wilson, TCC, TCBO, Wheel Trans, OTC 

Affected routes: 169 Huntingwood 

Resources: Divisional management to provide operators with diversionary 

routing maps and printed notice to must read board. TCC Bus to 

monitor and ensure operators are following the diversionary routing. 

Closures, Diversions and Incident Response will arrange notice. 

 
Lane Closures and Bus 169 Huntingwood Diversionary Routing: (July 9 to Aug 10, 2024) 

Eastbound: from Huntingwood Drive, south Warden Avenue, east Sheppard Avenue East, 

north Birchmount Avenue, east Huntingwood Drive to route.  

Westbound: from Huntingwood Drive, south Birchmount Avenue, west Sheppard Avenue 

East, north Warden Avenue, west Huntingwood Drive to route. 
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